ASPHALT  CONCRETE

525 DAN STREET AKRON OH 44310
330.253.1020 FAX: 330.253.1042

April 20,2016
Construction Notice

A Contract has been awarded by the City of Twinsburg to Perrin Asphalt Company for the 2016 Road Improvements
Project. This construction will consist of concrete curb repair, storm basin repairs, upgrading handicapped ramps, lawn
restoration of disturbed areas, full width asphalt grinding, concrete/asphalt repairs followed by asphalt resurfacing of the
street.

You will have access to your driveway although there will be delays at time during curb or apron replacement and
asphalt resurfacing. Pavement repairs on your street are estimated to take about two to three weeks, from start to finish,
weather permitting. Please contact Perrin’s office regarding any underground lawn sprinklers in your treelawn area.

Work will begin the week of May 2" on Burton Drive, Gardner, Appleby, Bierce, Merino, Zenas, Brighton Circle &
Framingham lane.

Work on these streets should be completed by May 25" weather permitting.

Traffic will be maintained at all locations for residents, safety vehicles, school buses, mail delivery and rubbish pickup.
Signs, barricades and cones will surround all work areas. Construction superintendent will meet with all business
owners and residents before concrete curb work/apron repairs are performed at or in their driveway apron. Please drive
slowly and safely through all construction areas.

The City of Twinsburg Engineering Department’s representative on site full time will be Dan Moczadlo.
Office - 330.963.6235 Cell — 330.486.7053

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the office at 330-253-1020. Office hours are Monday through Friday
8:00 AM. to 5:00 P.M. In case of an emergency beyond regular business hours, please contact Chuck Perrin at
330.571-0465 (Cell).

Chuck Perrin, President
Perrin Asphalt Company

SUBSIDIARY OF PK CRUSHING & MATERIALS
RECYCLING OF ASPHALT AND CONCRETE
330-252-2130



